807.   M Peck
Subject: Review of the copyright system
To whom it may concern,
I strongly oppose any change to the current system that takes away fair remuneration from the people who create high-quality Australian educational resources, many of whom are teachers, which I rely on and value highly.
Sincerely,

Michelle Peck

